
 

Program & Assessment Team Meeting for Programs in Biotechnology and Zoology 
  

A meeting between Program Team (PT) and Assessment Team (AT) was held on June 20, 2019 at 

LRO for evaluation of the programs in Biotechnology and Zoology. The meeting was attended by the 

Internal AT member, Dr. Muhammad Mansha (Director, Quality Enhancement Cell University of 

Education, Lahore), Dr. Mohsin Javed (Director Quality Enhancement), Dr. Tanveer Hussain (Head 

Department of Molecular Biology), Dr. Muhammad Tariq Pervez (Head Department of 

Bioinformatics and Computational Biology), DQE Staff and VU faculty members 

of Assessment & Program teams. 

The Assessment team members critically examined the programs BS in Biotechnology and M.Sc. in 

Zoology.  The Assessment Team has also given their expert opinions & valuable suggestions for 

improvement of the aforementioned programs. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


